
 

 

 

Hello Parents and Guardians, 

 

Welcome to 4th Grade! 

 

Congratulations to your student on their completion of 3rd grade. We are very excited to 
work with you and your now 4th grader this upcoming 2023-2024 school year!  The list 
below bullets the supplies your 4th grader will need. Please note that all supplies except 
for pencil pouches, notebooks and folders will be community supplies, please do not 
write your 4th graders name on them.  
 
School Supplies  

 4 folders (red, blue, green and orange)   
 At least 24 pencils -if they are already sharpened, that’s helpful :) 
 (1) pack of Expo dry erase markers  
 (1) yellow highlighter  
 (1) pack of glue sticks 
 (1) pack of  large pink erasers or cap erasers 
 (2) composition notebooks  
 (1) soft pencil zip pouch or  pencil box 
 (1) pack of 12 count crayons or colored pencils 
 (1) pack of WIDE RULED loose leaf paper  
 Pair of scissors 

 

Thank you in advance for your support and encouragement this upcoming school year! 
We are looking forward to having a successful year together in 4th grade! Have a great 
summer, we will see you in September! 

      
Sincerely, 

CER 4th Grade  
Classroom Teachers 

 


